QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS
Frozen Food and Dry Goods BID 2021-06

Question #1
Would it be possible to get a one-week extension for the bid due date? With over 1000 items on the bid
and the current challenges facing vendors, it is taking longer than usual this year for vendor responses.

Answer #1

A 10-day extension will be granted for grocery bids. Due to the current challenges facing vendors due to
the COVID 19 pandemic, the bid due date will be extended to June 4, 2021 @ 10:00AM. The bid award
date will be extended to June 11, 2021.



